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Name: Patrick Flood 
Affiliation: none 
Town/City: Woodbury 
 
Topic: All-Payer Model 
 
Comment: Dear Green Mountain Care Board Members, I am writing to express my strong opposition to the AHEAD 
model and to any legislative language that proposes to require or implement it. As stated in the open letter you were 
recently copied on, there is no evidence that the AHEAD model as currently described will do anything to solve the 
critical problems Vermonters face of access to and affordability of health care. We continue to waste time and money 
on these "models" that accomplish nothing while Vermonters suffer and the solutions to our problems - strengthened 
primary care, expanded mental health, tighter regulation of hospital spending - continue to be obvious. Thank you for 
your continued scrutiny of AHEAD and efforts to rein in hospital spending. Patrick Flood  
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